
Here’s what we’ve been doing at the Rainbow Café  

We hosted a movie night for our 
school and other schools which turned 

out to be quite a success.  

On April 15 we had Robb Nash come in 
and present  to our school. Now we are 
purchasing blank shirts to print his logo on 
and sell them to our students to help sup-
port his campaign. 

We brought Rachel Ashley in to pre-
sent to our school. She’s a high 
school student from Manitoba 

who’s been bullied and writes folk 
songs about her experiences. 

We purchased three poster display frames to hold mes-
sages of acceptance and to advertise our meeting times. 


